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From: Diaz-Greco, Gilma M.  (COE)

Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2014 3:26 PM

To: Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)

Subject: Stan Beck, Attorney- Ethics Opinion  (Cone of Silence) INQ 14-169

INQ 14-169 

 

From: Centorino, Joseph (COE)  

Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2014 4:57 PM 
To: Diaz-Greco, Gilma M. (COE) 

Subject: INQ - Stan Beck, Attorney (Cone of Silence) 

 

Attorney Stan Beck, who represents taxpayer clients before the County’s Value Adjustment Board asked about the 

propriety of communicating with VAB members during the time it was considering applicants for an advertised position 

for VAB Counsel.  Mr. Beck had been advised by county personnel that the matter was under the Cone of 

Silence.  Although the VAB is not technically a County agency subject to the County Ethics Ordinance, it has apparently 

agreed to work under the County Cone for this solicitation.  Mr. Beck was advised by me that he could communicate in 

writing with the VAB board, even while under the Cone of Silence (Section 2-11.1(t), where he was not involved as a 

bidder or proposer on the contract and where the communication would be made a public record. 

 

Joseph M. CentorinoJoseph M. CentorinoJoseph M. CentorinoJoseph M. Centorino    
Executive Director and General Counsel 
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust 
19 W. Flagler Street,  Suite 820 
Miami, FL 33130 
Tel: (305) 579-2594 
Fax: (305) 579-0273 
ethics.miamidade.gov 
 

 
 


